

[image: ]

CHELSEA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PRESS RELEASE
For Immediate Release

Notice of Board Vacancy
The Chelsea School District Board of Education is looking to fill a vacancy
created by the resignation of Trustee Keri Poulter. An individual will be appointed to fill the vacant position up through the November 8, 2022, election and will be replaced by the individual elected to the position immediately after they take the oath of office, and will be seated for the remainder of the term; through 2024.
 
Interested persons must submit a letter of interest, a resume, and provide a notarized proof of residency to Vicky Lawrence, vlawrence@chelsea.k12.mi.us or Laura Bush, lbush@chelsea.k12.mi.us no later than 3:00 PM. on January 28, 2022. 

Information concerning the role of the Board of Education and the responsibilities of a Board Member, can be obtained from Vicky Lawrence vlawrence@chelsea.k12.mi.us 
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